
Justification for Non-Material Change 

The Veteran’s Affairs (VA) recently decided to pilot the Direct Express® 
Debit MasterCard® program.  This program allows benefit recipients to 
receive their monthly payments via a pre-paid debit card instead of receiving
a check.  When enrolling VA benefit recipients for this program, there is 
specific information needed that is not necessary for other benefit types.


